SLT Meeting
1/25/2023.   5:30 pm

Attending:

Pastor Duane Coates                     Dale Neuberger                            Bruce Larson (on-line)
Mary Lee Nielson                           Bill Bertram                                   Bev Enger (on-line)
Phil Mueller                                     Katy Van Dyke                             Jan McCarthy (on-line)
Bonnie Ranum                                Anita Tulp
Derek Woehl                                   Randi Watterson (recorder)       

Pastor Coates called the meeting to order, beginning with a prayer.

The Agenda was amended to include discussion regarding Open Table as New Business.
The Agenda was approved, as amended.

Anita moved to call the meeting into Executive Session. 2nd by Mary Lee Nielson. Motion carried.   

Returning to the general meeting, Anita moved to open up the job opportunity for the Office Administrator position. 2nd by Katie Van Dyke.  Motion carried.

The position will be advertised per the decision of the Staff Parish Relations working group. This group will conduct interviews and bring back possible candidates to the SLT.

Katy Van Dyke offered to fill in, when she is available, with the work of the Office Administrator until someone is hired to fill the position. Mary Lee Nielson offered to help with the Newsletter.

Phil Mueller moved to pay Katy Van Dyke $15 per hour, as an office administrative substitute.
2nd by Bill Bertram.  Motion carried.  Mary Lee Nielson will help as a volunteer.

New Business:
Bev Enger moved to discontinue the Open Table monthly meal. 2nd by Phil Mueller.  After some discussion, the motion carried.

Mary Lee Nielson brought forward that the Backpack Program, which provides meals to high school students for the weekend, lost John Deere as a major benefactor.  The $35,000 grant from their foundation has been discontinued.  The Backpack Program could use our support.

The hats, mittens and scarf drive has been completed and the food drive has begun.

Meeting adjourned.                                Respectfully submitted,    Randi Watterson, Recorder


